
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 

Phone:  916.683.7111 
Fax:    916.691.3173 Web:  www.elkgrovecity.org 

8401 Laguna Palms Way 
Elk Grove, California 95758 

 

Dear Elk Grove Community Member, 
 
 
Construction of the Bradshaw Road and Sheldon Road Roundabout is about to begin.   
 
The Elk Grove Public Works Department invites you to an Open House to learn about the 
construction schedule, timing of the intersection closure, planned detour routes, and to meet the 
construction contractor.   
 
Please join us! 
 
 

Open House 
Bradshaw Road and Sheldon Road Roundabout Construction 

 
 Thursday, April 26, 2018 

Pleasant Grove High School (in the Cafeteria) 
9531 Bond Road, Elk Grove, CA 95624 

Open House: 6:00 PM – 7:30 PM 
Presentation: 6:05 – 6:20 PM 

 
 
 
For further information, feel free to contact Tom Metcalf, Sr Project Manager, at (916) 532-8169 
or TMetcalf@elkgrovecity.org.   
 
There is also information about the project available on the project 
website:  http://www.elkgrovecity.org/city_hall/departments_divisions/public_works/capital_improve
ments/sheldon___bradshaw___bridge__intersection_project/ 
 
 
Regards, 
 
City of Elk Grove Public Works Department 
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